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Dear colleagues,  

As you well know it was announced by the government that all the unemployment procedures 

will be done automatically as a result of the COVID-19 situation. 

Whilst most of this statement is true it appears that there is a bit of discrepancy between the 

whole country. 

The petition for unemployment benefits is still being done by the companies however it seems 

that two “Comunidades Autonomas”; Andalucía and Cataluña are still expecting for the 

individuals to register as job seekers if resident in these “autonomias”. 

For all those people registered in Andalucía we facilitate the following link: 

https://www.juntadeandalucia.es/organismos/empleoformacionytrabajoautonomo/sae/areas

/demanda-empleo/inscripcion-demandante/paginas/formulario-demanda.html 

 

If you are already registered you just need to acces with your pin and  activate “inscripción a la 

demanda”. 

As an always if you have any doubts or queries please feel to contact us at any time. 

 

 

Keep Safe 

Your SITCPLA reps. 
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